
 

Dear MHJA Members, 

 

We are so excited to welcome the new 2020 Stonegate Summer I Jumper Show on July 10-12 

at Stonegate Farm with schooling on Thursday, July 9.  We know for many of you, due to 

COVID, this may be your only opportunity to horse show in Minnesota.  Stonegate and Tracy 

Grandstrand will be handling your stabling needs, so please contact her as soon as possible at 

651-260-6773 to reserve your stall, as stabling will be limited and will fill quickly. 

 

The full Stonegate Summer I Jumper Show prize list is available here. All horse show forms are 

also available on the MHJA site. Due to a late mailing of paper prize lists, the late fee for this 

horse show will be waived until Schooling Day.  Stalls and entries will be limited and, in order to 

make sure we plan appropriately and ensure you have a stall, please do an early entry as soon 

as possible: 

 

• Send your Stonegate Summer I Jumper Horse Show entry  (required) 

• Include your check for your stall and entries (required) 

• Include your signed USEF Waiver and Release of Liability (required) 

 

Some information for all entries and trainers… 

 

● Spectators will NOT be admitted onto the show grounds under any circumstances and 

only one adult may accompany a minor.  Please do not send other spectators in the 

hopes that it will be allowed.  Management reserves the right to turn extra spectators 

away at the gate. 

 

● Masks MUST be worn unless mounted.  Social distancing will be expected. 

 

● We will not be offering food service on the horse show grounds. 

 

● Remember that the $50 late fee will be waived until schooling day and entries are still 

open.  Online entries will close on Friday, July 3. 

 

● We plan to have a credit card option available (for a fee) to close out your bill but it is 

recommended to send a check to secure your stall and entries. 

 

● Full COVID protocols will be available at least 14-days prior to the horse show.  Please 

see them HERE. 

 

● Filing documents (Coggins, Waivers, Microchip, SafeSport Certification ) ahead of time 

with the Horse Show office will help a great deal. 

 

We would like to thank Stonegate Farm for providing another opportunity for our members to 

show locally! 

 

MHJA Board Members  

Tracy Grandstrand and Stonegate Farm 

https://4f587076-3d73-43e8-998f-ca5c24cf1373.filesusr.com/ugd/059c2f_495de6f0012b4110a67690f61daf4905.pdf
https://www.mhja6.org/stonegate-new
https://4f587076-3d73-43e8-998f-ca5c24cf1373.filesusr.com/ugd/059c2f_185bc49f1cc5415c9333c362a50f0d43.pdf
https://4f587076-3d73-43e8-998f-ca5c24cf1373.filesusr.com/ugd/059c2f_379f076a0cf24fba8add8552606f4b3c.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1NyS_WHXDFeGZzG3uihxHW3X9ZIz2xXaRiYsxNMR3f50/edit

